
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
September 24, 2020 
 
 

Traffic Shift on State Road 30 at Roundabout 
 

Chatham County, GA (September 24, 2020) –  The westbound traffic on State Route 30 
will be shifted into the new lane through the roundabout at the extension of Benton Boulevard 
during the day on Friday, September 25th.  
 
Please use caution and reduce speed traveling through the work zone. Traffic must always yield 
going into a roundabout.  
 
The County appreciates your patience while we complete this project. 
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Contact: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912)652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 
 


